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June 6, 1973

Henry Blackburn, M-D.
Stadiiun Gate 82
Laboratory of Physiological Hygi ene
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Enclosed you will find photographic prints of ttre pictures I took while
at the Preservation HalI in New Orl-eans during the recent American Heart
Association Epidemiology Meetings. I am also encJ-osing some other
snapshots that you riay feel at liberty to send to Dr. Remingtonr Ers I
do not have his ad.dress at my fingertips. I would. suspect that over the
many years, you have had your picture taken many times in Preservation
Hal1, but I thought you might like to have this one for your own
records. To prevent curling, r would suggest that the print be mounted,
if you wish, on hardboard paper with regular photographic mounting
paper. Both my vrife and r r,.rant to thank you very much for inviting us
to your "recital." rt certainry made our trip to New orleans more
complete.
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Sincerely yours,

Arthur B. Simon,
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